
while the thought of universal healthcare for all is appealing, the fact that the conversations on how to 
defund it with tax dollars is being kept quiet is disturbing. IF this is such a valuable idea then ALL 
Oregonians need to be aware of and participate in the discussions. Oregonians are already struggling 
with rising prices for everyday necessities, with no relief in site. So, increasing our taxes even more is an 
outlandish idea that even the task force realizes in keeping the discussions hush hush! 
 
 It is never a good idea to push thru programs that must be funded on the backs of working people 
without their voices being heard. Too much damage has already been to Americans by politicians and 
those deemed to be experts in the past two years, and nothing has improved for the average American. 
 
Please stop now and make your plans fully public. The people of Oregon are watching. 
 
M. Rosenstiel DNP 
 
Always stand for freedom. Always advocate for truth and honesty. Never give up hope… 
 


